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Post Office Box 246 ~ Hallowell, ME  04347 ~  www.hallowell.org  ~ e-mail info@hallowell.org

Minutes to Board of Directors Meeting

Hallowell Area Board of Trade 

January 10, 2008

Next Meeting - Thursday, February 14, 2008 at 6:00 p.m. Harlow  Gallery

Special Note:  Don’t Forget to sign up for the Mardi Gras Parade –Tom and Kitty will carry the banner. Other members are encouraged to join.

Parade Registration Ends January 31, 2008 Walk-ins Welcome!
1. Introductions and Sign In – Tom Warner, Wendy Harrington, Janet Merrill, Shirl James, Juanita Longwell, Kevin & Katherine Peek, Melody Norman-Camp, Micki Muller, Michele Carville, Bob McIntire, Cary Colwell, Pamela Blake

2. Minutes from 12/13/2007 Meeting Wendy moved to accept – Tom Second – All in Favor

3. Treasurer’s Report – Amy Wilmot provided  the report presented by Bob. 

Income for the quarter October through December totaled $8940.40 including dues from seventy eight members.  Expenses for the same period totaled $2675.98 including the $1,000 contribution to the Museum in the Streets/Historic Hallowell project. Accounts payable -0-. Account receivable $2250 representing 30 unpaid members. 

Bob gave membership update. Board divided up the list to help get members signed back up. In 2006-07 there were 115 members. 

Welcome New Members –Gosline’s Hardware and Stewart’s Clock and Piano Service!

Finally Amy is going on inactive status for a couple of months. Her baby is due in mid-February. Bob will be picking up the mail and handling finances until her return. 

4.Celebrations/Activities Reports

A. Mardi Gras  - Mardi Gras duck will be the mascot for  this year. Information is being distributed 

B. Hallowellness Day – Mother’s  Day Weekend  - Dr. Kelly Lemilin

C. Whatever Weekend – June 21st – July 4th – Micki Mullen is coordinating our involvement 
(work-872-5202/Cell-441-4047)

D. Old  Hallowell Day – Susan MacPherson is the Director/Coordinator

5. Projects

A. Ornaments -  10 ornaments left   You can purchase them at China Coins or Paper  Kicks. 4th ornament will be the Old South Congregational Church

B .Calendars – We still have to keep selling, there are lots left.

C. Museum in the Streets – Bob updated us  on the progress 

D. Business Mixers & Pot-Lucks – Ruth LaChance and Tom Warner are working on events

6. Committee Assignments 

Membership Marketing –There will  be a meeting at the Benjamin Wells B&B                     January 23, 2008 at 6:00PM . Anyone is welcome to attend. All aspects of marketing and communications will be discussed. 

7. Old Business – Micki asked that HABOT consider membership in the Kennebec Valley Chamber of Commerce. Members with questions about the organization should contact Peter Thompson at the Chamber office (207) 623-4559 or check out the web site www.augustamaine.com No action was taken. 

Meeting adjourned 7:45PM







